
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts 01473 

Crocker Pond Recreation Committee 

April 25, 2018 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Pat 

Streeter 

Others Present: Alex DeMarco, Tom Torrans 

Tom’s Input: 

The Boy Scouts will be camping at the pond this weekend.   Tom will make 

preparations for them. 

Tom updated the committee on the solar project.  

New Business: 

The committee discussed staffing for the 2018 season. 

Preseason maintenance will begin in preparation for opening on Memorial Day 

weekend. Maintenance will include raking and removing layers of leaves and 

debris from beach area, repair picnic tables, and paint and clean gazebo. 

Kathleen stated that Karen Murphy suggested the committee contact the building 

inspector about an employee training program.  Kathleen will ask Karen to follow 

up. 

Mary Ann will order the staff t-shirts.  

Kathleen will contact Ethier Locksmith to update keys and locks.  

Next Meeting:  Tuesday, May 1st, 6:00 at Town Hall 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Ann Falconer 

 


